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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Moving Trucks onto HWY #407 from HWY #7 and The Provincial Government Study to Take Back

HWY #407
Date: December-12-24 2:34:48 PM

 
From: Joe Gianna  
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 2:18 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: premier@ontario.ca; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Subject: [External] Moving Trucks onto HWY #407 from HWY #7 and The Provincial Government
Study to Take Back HWY #407

 

 
To whom it may concern:
Please be advised that we fully support Moving trucks to #407 from Hwy #7 and The
Provincial Government Study to Take Back Hwy #407.
 
Yours Truly.
Joseph and Margaret Gianna.
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